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HB2232 is a positive step to provide responsible and reasonable sound limits on 

ATVs. The riders who are respectful of their noise level will not be negatively 

affected. We strongly support the ability to hold those who are not respectful 

accountable. It will certainly allow a better quality of life for those of us near the area.  


